
Ochsner Granted 
:Cancer Study Aid 

Alton Ochsner Medical Foun-
dation has received a grant of 
$256,530 for breast cancer re-
search from the Department of 
Health, Education and Welfare. 

The three-year grant will bol-
ster research projects involving 
care and treatment of breast-
cancer patients as well as man-
agement services for the Na-
tional Cancer Institute. 

Dr. Albert Segaloff, director 
of endocrine research at Ochs-
ner, was largely responsible for 
the experimental design used 

internationally in breast cancer 
studies. Dr. Segaloff serves as 
chairman of the Cooperative 
Breast Cancer Group, which in-
cludes 25 cooperating medical 
research centers throughout the 
nation. 
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